
 

TOWN OF HARWICH  

NOTICE OF VACANCY 

 

HARWICH BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS 

ALL APPLICANTS WILL BE CONSIDERED 
  

The Harwich Board of Selectmen and the Harwich Board of Water Commissioners are 

interested in appointing an interim member to the Harwich Board of Water 

Commissioners.  The term of this appointment will be effective until a new Water 

Commissioner is elected at the May 2018 Annual Town Election.  

 

The Board of Water Commissioners are a policy-setting body that approves all major 

operating procedures, expenditures, capital improvements and rates and charges to 

include abatement request review and decision-making. 

. 
The Board of Water Commissioners meet twice a month on Wednesdays at 7:00 a.m. at 

the Water Department, 196 Chatham Road. The primary responsibility of members is to 

attend and participate in those meetings. 

 

TO APPLY: All those having an interest in serving on this commission can fill out a 

Citizens Committee Vacancy Form available at the Office of Selectmen, 732 Main Street, 

Harwich or on the Selectmen’s Home Page on the Town website.  Please return your 

forms by the end of November for consideration. 

 

Harwich Board of Selectmen  

Harwich Board of Water Commissioners 
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